
Group Records Report  
May 2010 

 
Hi all!  Here we are time for our Spring Conference once again.  I will have the district’s 
records to them before the conference. After the conference I will make any changes and 
publish a directory that I will distribute as a document file. 
A couple of thing that would be useful:  
1. If everyone could use the new GR 1 forms.  This is available on the member’s 

web site. 
2. When submitting a new GR or CMA please include phone and e-mail for 

everyone. It is much easier to contact through email and will help down the road 
as we go green. 

 We have to remember that the GR & the CMA do not have to be the same person. When 
I get a new GR listing, right now, I assume they are also the CMA. If a group has 
both you need to make sure that the appropriate spaces on the GR1 are used.  All 
spaces do not need to be filled in ONLY the information that is changing, along 
with meeting information, and the group WSO number. 

All information can be sent to me by email, which is easier for me not to lose. Please 
enter the information as if it were on the GR1, because I fill out and electronic 
version of the GR1 to send to WSO. I am working on getting a version to be place 
on the NYN web site that can be used to submit the information to group records 
via the Web. (Any form wizards HELP).   

  
  See everyone in a week!  Will provide total number as my hot topic!! 
   
 
As always KISS  
Keep it simply simple 
 
 
George 


